
PASSi NEWSLETTER 

In This Issue 

¶ Final Push for Census 2020 

¶ Zoom class for seniors  

¶ Free training for Korean Aides 

¶ Elder care during the pandemic  

¶ Join Our Team 

ñA motherôs love endures through allò  September  2020 
 

PASSi Drive-in Autumn Festival  

Youôre invited! On October 10th we will be hosting the family event experience of the fall in our    

parking lot: PASSiôs Drive-In Autumn Festival. The Festival will include entertainment for the 

entire family, with musical performances, sword dancers, K-Pop dancers, and a short animated 

film. We will also have freshly prepared, authentic Korean meals for only $5 per person.         

For more information, including sponsorship opportunities, please contact our Development 

Manager, Clayton Fitch, at (215) 572-1234 ext.112 or via email:  clayton.fitch@passi.us.  
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How to Help Our Seniors During the Pandemic 

Our elderly community members may be particularly vulnerable in these times, often in need 

of things like groceries, medical supplies, meal delivery, companionship, and other essential 

services. The ongoing coronavirus pandemic has significantly impacted the provision of sen-

ior services across the country. According to the Washington Post, roughly 40 million Ameri-

cans were providing unpaid eldercare before the coronavirus pandemic. The number has 

grown since then, and the job has become more challenging for friends and family members 

alike as the country continues to contend with an invisible virus.  

During recent virtual meet-ups with our seniors, our social service team learned about mail 

piling up in seniorsô homes because they were struggling to determine the importance of 

each item. Our seniors typically receive assistance with their mail while they are at Jubilee 

Center, but due to the indefinite closure of the program due to COVID-19, they were strug-

gling to understand the mail that they received. It is a challenging task for seniors with a lan-

guage barrier to avoid scams and being victimized by fraud or identity theft. Our team mem-

bers have been going to different senior apartment buildings, helping seniors sort through 

hundreds of pieces of mail all while following the CDCôs social distancing guidelines through-

out the process. We will continue to provide assistance as long as our seniors have need.       


